



CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Dates for your diary 2021

- 27th, 28th, 29th April Parent Consultations
- 3rd May School closed for Bank Holiday
- 12th May Year 3 River visit
- 13th May Year 4 River visit
- 19th May Thirsk School in to talk to Year 6 pupils
- 27th May Virtual Musical Evening
- 28th May School closed for Half Term

It's all a Load of Rubbish

Reception children have been learning about rubbish this week, which all ended with a 'Rubbish' Fashion Show!



Parents' Evenings

Just a reminder that Parents' Consultation Evenings are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next week. If you haven't yet booked your time slot please do so before Monday. Please don't hesitate to contact the school office if you have any problems.

New Gates

Please bear with us as we have new gates fitted to the KS2 playground exit. These should all be in place by early next week.

Applying Sunscreen to Children

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, school staff are unable to apply sun cream to the children. Therefore, please ensure that sun cream is applied at home before school. Please also ensure, as the weather gets hotter, that the children also have a sun hat to wear when outside and that they also have a bottle of water available to them.





CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Lost Watch

Unfortunately, an orange Garmin watch with a 'Star Wars' strap has gone missing in school after a child removed it from his wrist. Please would you check that your child has not brought a watch home by mistake. If anyone does find this watch please return it to school. Thank you.

Musical Instruments

If your child has any music lessons outside of the normal class lessons, would you please ensure that they remember to bring their instrument into school on the day of the lesson.

MSA Vacancy

We have a vacancy for the position of a Midday Supervisory Assistant for 5 hours a week 12.15pm to 1.15pm, Monday to Friday.

Salary: Grade B SCP 2 (£9.18/hr)

Contract Type: Fixed term to cover maternity

Hours of work: 5 hours per week Start Date: As soon as possible

Application Closing Date: Thursday 29th April 2021

If you are interested the application pack is available from the vacancies section on our website under the 'About Us' heading.

Message from Thirsk Bowmen

"On behalf of Thirsk Bowmen I would like to congratulate two of your pupils, Lara and Oscar (Year 4) on completion of their club beginners' courses at Thirsk Bowmen. We are delighted to welcome them to the club and already they both show great promise. We have had much success with our juniors in the past, with some shooting at regional and national events. We hope Lara and Oscar will join them!"

Yours sincerely,

Roger Smart (Thirsk Bowmen Junior Participation Coordinator).





CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Message from FOS





Raising funds for two local children's charities: Friends of School Carlton Miniott (1187411) and The Learning Tree Nursery and Pre-School (702691)



Scarecrow Trail Maps are being put together for this Festival so it's your last chance to register.

We have had a good response so far but need lots more people to take part by displaying scarecrows to make a big success of our first major fundraising event since the start of the pandemic. We are hoping to be able to subsidise school trips and activities that are planned before the summer break, and can only do this with your help.

Please email the address and postcode your scarecrow will be displayed at (if you haven't already) to FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org and you'll receive full instructions in reply.

More details next week on where to get your Trail Maps, please follow our FOS Facebook page for updates.

More information can be found on the school website:www.carltonminiottacademy.org